
Now is the time to be brave, to have a vision. Remember that Tom McCall passed a bottle bill that 
spread far and wide outside of Oregon. Edith Green represented Oregon and she helped to spread 
women sports around the world. Both these Oregonians were brave visionaries, please do the same 
now by supporting HB2020. Now is the time for action to help save Oregon set an example of what can 
be done for our planet. Please be brave visionaries and leave a legacy that you and all Oregonians can 
look back on and be proud of.    
Thank You, Barbara Baylor.                  
 


